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May 29, 2025 
 
 
 
To: Dixon Customers 
 
RE: Tariff Implications 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As you know, on May 14, 2025, the United States initiated a 90-day pause on China Reciprocal 
Tariffs. Following our April 28, 2025, price increase announcement, where we indicated that prices 
would be adjusted based on tariff changes, we are pleased to inform you that, effective June 9, 
2025, we have reduced prices on products impacted by the aforementioned China Reciprocal 
Tariffs. We will continue to closely monitor the tariff situation and make necessary adjustments.  
 
Please note that the following China tariffs remain in effect and have not been modified: 

• Section 301: 25% (implemented in 2018) 
• IEEPA: 20% (International Emergency Economic Powers Act) 
• Section 232: 25% (Steel and Aluminum based on HTS codes) 
• Reciprocal: 10% 

 
We recognize your continued patience and understanding. 
 
Thank you for your business. We appreciate it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Jones 
Vice President, Sales 
 
 


